
CITY OF ARLINGTON
P.O. BOX 68

ARLINGTON, OR 97812
PHONE: 541-454-2743
FAX: 541-454-2753
TTV: 800-572-0638

NOTICE TO THE
RESIDENTS OF ARLINGTON

ARLINGTON PLANNING COMMISSION VACANCY

There is a vacant seat on the Arlington Planning Commission. All qualified
electors of the City of Arlington can be considered for this position. Interested
parties who wish to be considered for the appointment to fill this vacancy must
submit a Letter of Interest to the City Recorder's Office.

City of Arlington Recorder's Office
P.O. Box 68
500 W First Street
Arlington,OR 97812
E-mail: cityofa@gorge.net

Letters of Interest must be received by 3:00 p.m. Wednesday, December 6, 2023.

The Council wishes to fill this vacancy as soon as possible. The next regular

meeting of the Arlington City Council will be Wednesday, December 6, 2023 at

6:30 p.m. at which time this matterwill be considered.

Kari Hayter,

Posted: 11/13/2023

Arlington Municipal Building
Bank of Eastern Oregon
U.S. Post Office
www.cityofarlingtonoregon.com

Ity Recorder


